September 8, 1965

Harlan Production Company
P. O. Box 355
Monahans, Texas

Attention: Mr. N. T. Emanuel

Re: Etz State Leases
Section 16-17-30
Grayburg Jackson
Pool

Dear Mr. Emanuel:

In reveiwing our well files for the subject leases, in
connection with Memo 2-65, we find some confusion as to which
well belongs on which lease. If possible, please furnish this
office with a plat of the wells and leases.

In connection with these same wells, in October of 1961,
Harlan Production Company made an application to commingle the
production from these Etz leases. As I recall, it turned out
that Texas New Mexico Pipeline had an authorization to commingle
from the "Proration Umpire", a predecessor of the Commission.

I cannot find where we have received a copy of this authorization
as I requested at that time. Please check your records and send
us the information needed.

Very truly yours,

Oil Conservation Commission

R. L., Stamets
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